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TOWN OF HOLLAND 

PUBLIC HEARING – VACATING ROADS 

November 11, 2020 

MEMBERS PRESENT Chair Steve Michaels, Supervisors Ben Filter (via zoom), Jeff 

Herlitzke, Steve Mieden, Jerome Pedretti 

STAFF PRESENT Clerk Marilyn Pedretti 

RESIDENTS PRESENT Jason Holter, Terry McKinney, Mike Hoffman, Jared Noffke 

OTHERS PRESENT Roger Lowrey, Mary Lin Wershofen, John Frauenkron (Town 

Crew) 

 

CALL TO ORDER 

Chair Michaels called the hearing to order at 6:30 p.m.  Notices were published and posted as 

required by law.    

 

Chair Michaels asked for any input concerning the roads to be vacated as indicated on the notice: 

Locust Street and the western portion of Wolfe Road.   

 

Terry McKinney, W8029 Holland Drive, stated they own the land adjourning the Locust Street 

parcel and have been maintaining the property for over 25 years.  He noted they requested the 

vacation of Locust Street and support the action. 

 

Hearing adjourned at 6:32 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

Marilyn J. Pedretti, Town Clerk 


